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From: Leah Calnan 
Sent: Tuesday, 25 June 2024 9:33 AM
To: FedRedistribution - VIC
Subject: Save Higgins

Categories:

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Australian Federal Government. Do not click links or 
open attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe.  
 
We the people of Higgins do not want our seat abolished. We want strong advocacy– not have our 
representation divided amongst five Federal Members of Parliament. 
 

 

Leah Calnan      Director
 

P. 03 9831 3000  D. 03 9831 3000  M.  
 

W. metropm.com.au 
Suite 9, Level 2, 400 Canterbury Road, Surrey Hills, VIC 
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